## TCPUD considering rate increases

Tahoe City Public Utility District's board is having public workshop July 1 about water and sewer rates.

TCPUD is preparing an update to its 2008-09 Water and Sewer Rate Analysis. HDR Engineering will be doing the analysis.

TCPUD will be considering its rate structure for 2015-20.

"We believe that due to the significant rate increases we undertook during the last five years, the next five year plan should be very reasonable," officials said in a statement.

The meeting will be at 4pm at the district office.